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NOTICE OF CHANGE OF FORMAT FOR  

AUGUST COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE MEETING 

 

Governor DeWine recently signed Amended Substitute House Bill 197 into law. This new law is a response 

to the health risks associated with the Coronavirus outbreak. Among other things, this new law allows 

public bodies such as boards of education to conduct their meetings using telephone conference, video 

conference, or other similar technologies.  Therefore, the Board of Education of the Rocky River City 

School District will hold the Committee of the Whole Board Meeting for August 12, 2020 in electronic 

form as allowed by Amended Substitute House Bill 197: 

 

● Committee of the Whole Meeting, Wednesday, August 12, 2020 at 5:00 PM; public access will 

be offered by visiting https://rrcs.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_DsHJ1t4HQIWR697Wynalgw 

 

 

 

 
         Greg R. Markus 
         Treasurer/CFO 
 

 

 

August 10, 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Upon request to the Superintendent, the District shall make reasonable accommodation for a disabled person to be 

able to participate in this activity. 

 

https://rrcs.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_DsHJ1t4HQIWR697Wynalgw

